
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

THE BAY AREA AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT’S 
 

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2009-2010 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Bay Area Air Quality Management District will 
conduct the first of two required public hearings on May 20, 2009, at the District’s Headquarters Board 
Room, 939 Ellis Street, San Francisco, California, at 9:45 a.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter may be 
heard to review its Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2009-2010 and to allow the public an opportunity to 
comment upon the Proposed Budget. 
 
Copies of the Proposed Budget and supporting documents, including a schedule of fees to be imposed by 
the District to fund its programs, are available for public inspection during regular business hours, at the 
offices of the Finance Department, Fourth Floor, Bay Area Air Quality Management District, 939 Ellis 
Street, San Francisco, California, 94109.  Any member of the public may appear at the hearing and be 
heard regarding the increase, decrease or omission of any item of the Proposed Budget or for the inclusion 
of additional items. 
 
The Board will not take final action to adopt its Budget at the May 20, 2009 hearing.  The District’s 
Fiscal Year 2009-2010 Budget will come before the Board of Directors for final adoption at the second 
public hearing to be held on June 3, 2009.  This hearing will also be conducted at the District’s 
Headquarters Board Room, 939 Ellis Street, San Francisco, California, at 9:45 a.m. or as soon thereafter 
as the matter may be heard. 
 
 
 
 JACK P. BROADBENT 
 Executive Officer/Air Pollution Control Officer 
 Bay Area Air Quality Management District 
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